
 

  

VACATION NOTICE 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
 
Please note Transfab TMS manufacturing plant will be closed for the summer holidays as follows: 
 
 
Location : 2315 Rue de la Métropole, Longueuil, Qc Canada 
 
From:        Monday July 13th 2020 to Friday July 24th 2020 

 
       Our production team will return Monday July 27th 2020 

 
 

IMPORTANT 
 
Our customer service team will remain open during this period, and it will be possible to ship 
product(s) from our inventory. 
 
 
During these difficult times we wish you the best to you and your families and hope you will be able to 
enjoy some comfort during the summer season. 
 
 
 
Sincerely  
Customer Relations Team 
 

 

http://www.transfabtms.com/

